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We appreciate your attendance at today’s presentations. Please take a few minutes to provide your 

thoughts about the session and ideas for future assistance. 

 

1. Please provide your comments about today’s presentations. What worked or did not work for each of the 

following? 

 

Introduction and Document Overview - Greg Neumann, NJDEP  

 

 

 

 

 

Low Permeability Caps and Permeable Caps - Howard Nichols, TRC Environmental     

 

 

 

 

 

Sediment Caps - Greg Neumann, NJDEP  

 

 

 

 

    Helpful Hints for LSRP Submittals - Kirstin Pointin-Hahn, NJDEP 

 

 

 

 

 

2. How can we improve the presentations? 

 

 

 

3. Was enough time allocated for each session? 

 

 

 

 

4. What topics should we present at future training? 

 

 

 

5. Please provide any additional information that will improve the training sessions. Feel free to continue 

on the back of this page for additional comments.    

 


